January	1.	201	8
January	1,	201	O

Dear Church Family:

In anticipation of the upcoming Annual Congregational Meeting on Monday, January 15, 2018, we are asking that you complete the bottom of this letter if you have any issues, concerns or comments that you would like to have addressed. Please return this letter directly to either one of us, as soon as possible (but no later than Sunday, January 14, 2018). We are again hoping that by using this method, we will be able to shorten the length of time spent at our meeting this year.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Paul Duggan

Glenn Arens

Trustee President

Deacon Chairman

MY ISSUES, CONCERNS OR COMMENTS ARE AS FOLLOWS:

1:	You	ır Signa	ature	
		~ ~-		